
Children’s Programme minute to Britain Yearly Meeting 
We are the children of Yearly Meeting 2024, who love animals, sunny days and exploring 
the world, especially parks. 

At Tavistock Square Gardens we made big bubbles and shared games joyfully, like 
ducking under, prowling over and even popping through the middle of the parachute. 

We brought back small things we loved and thought of their message of commitment to 
a sustainable future. 

Sometimes it is hard to discern the truth. Leaves change, our lives change and Quaker 
communities change. At Yearly Meeting a New Shoot even learned to walk. 

Finally we centred down through sand, stories, drawing and labyrinths. We enjoyed 
making new Friends. 

Please join us in this song … “Make new friends, but keep the old. One is silver and the 
other gold.” 
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